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Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
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Locates Action No.: i-Yv~'L" 

Subject: Hazardous Waste Treatability Study Report for Calendar Year 2016 

Dear Mr. Kieling: 

The purpose of this letter is to report on hazardous waste treatability studies for calendar year (CY) 2016 
for the Los Alamos National Laboratory (LANL), EPA ID NM0890010515. Reporting oftreatability 
studies conducted during the previous calendar year is required annually by New Mexico Administrative 
Code, Title 20, Chapter 4, Part 1, Section 200 (20.4.1.200 NMAC) as revised March 1, 2009, 
(incorporating Title 40 of the Code of Federal Regulations [40 CFR] § 261.4(±)(9)). 

There were no treatability studies conducted at LANL during CY 2016 and there are no new treatability 
studies proposed for CY 2017. In the event that treatability studies are proposed for this year, a notice of 
intent to conduct a study will be prepared and submitted to your office at least 45 days prior to beginning 
the study, as required by 20.4.1.200 NMAC (incorporating 40 CFR § 261.4(±)(1)). 

Please contact Mark P. Haagenstad of the Environmental Compliance Programs (EPC-CP) at (505) 665-
2014 if you have questions. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Anthony R. Grieggs 
Group Leader 

An Equal Opportunity Employer I Operated by Los Alamos National Security, LLC for the U.S. Department of Energy's NNSA 




